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THE PREZ SEZ...
TCI family,

I mentioned last month that I moderated three workshops during the 2024 TCI convention
in Dunedin, Florida. One of the topics was the future of the Miss TI program. This has been
an integral part of TCI from the early years. At the convention, it was generally agreed
upon that the program has run its course and needs to change to remain viable. An
“Ambassador” program was discussed, and most felt that this might work better for our
organization in this day and age. All the details on how this would work are up in the air
and will need to be worked out and then eventually presented to the delegates. 

I really want to know your thoughts on this topic. I will hold open Zoom meetings soon. I
also need to print out a summary of what was discussed in the meeting. How will it work?
How an ambassador would be chosen? What would the ambassador be tasked with? What
else?
Think about this and send me an email with your thoughts to: TCIPresBob@gmail.com

On a personal note, Patty and I are moving from California to central New York (Syracuse)
in September to be close to the grandkids. We look forward to being able to participate in
club events in the northeast, meet more of our TCI family, and start many new adventures.

Thank you for your support and remember to get your club active so we can come and see
you.

Highest Regards,
Bob Huggett
TCI President 2022-2026
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COMMUNICATION OFFICER MESSAGE

Questions, Comments, Concerns, Input or Ideas????? 

 Please email:  jwalswe@myactv.net   The email address used to SEND
“Talkin’ Tall” is not monitored for incoming emails and is only used to send
the newsletter out.  
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To TCI Clubs:
If you want to publicize your upcoming events, please don't forget to send all your information in
for the next Talkin Tall Publication. This newsletter is where members across the country, can
read firsthand of all the upcoming happenings in your clubs! Just last week I had some long-time
members visit the area. we met up and had a couple of awesome days together. 

Traveling members are an important part of this organization as well. Advertise your happy
hours, picnics, tours etc. You'll never know who will pop in unless you put it out there.

TALL TOPIX EDITORS REQUEST

What is Tall Topix?  It’s a recap of convention that incudes photos and stories submitted by members
who were in attendance.  Every full-time attendee receives one as part of the package price paid.  Your
pictures and stories are needed from BOTH the 2023 Convention at Sea and the 2024 Tall’phins
Convention.  Sharing your memories will create a magazine of memories that we all cherish for life.
When you send photos, please keep the submissions for 2023 & 2024 separate. 

Lastly if you have changed addresses since registering for either convention, please be sure to forward
your current address to me. 

Questions??? Contact me directly, at nancyjacoby@comcast.net.  Submission Deadline: The sooner the
better, or September 1st...

Tall Regards,
Nancy Jacoby
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2024 EVENTS

Is your club hosting an event or does it
have a regular occurring event?  

Advertise it in Talkin’ Tall.
Please send all information or a flyer to
John Waltman at jwalswe@myactv.net 

mailto:jwalswe@myactv.net
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2024 EVENTS

Hi Tall Friends!
 
Hope everyone is doing well and is staying cool somewhere.
 
Rebecca and I are putting our heads together to plan our third TToH + Other
Talls' reunion. Since we have so many tall friends wanting to come in from out of
town and an overwhelming interest from all for more time to catch up with our
tall friends, we're expanding to include some plans for the entire weekend.
 
SAVE THE DATE - 2024 TToH + Other Talls' Reunion - October 18-20, 2024
 
We've had someone volunteer their home in the Humble/Atascocita area
(northeast of Houston itself, close to IAH airport) for the Saturday
afternoon/evening event. She's quite the party host with a great party house too
so that will be the highlight of the weekend! We are working on getting plans in
place and specifically for Friday night and Sunday brunch and will provide all of
those details as soon as we know more. (If anyone local has any suggestions for
venues or activities that would appeal to our tall family, please respond back to
this email with your thoughts.)
 
If you're contemplating coming in and will need hotel accommodations,
ttohreunion@yahoo.com to let us know. If there's enough interest, we'll work on
locating some reasonable options for you close to the Saturday event location.
 
There's no need, at this point, to respond whether you're attending or not, only
if you'll need accommodations or you have ideas for activities or venues. We'll
be looking for a headcount closer to the actual date.
 
Stay tuned for more information! We look forward to seeing you all in the fall!!!
 
Carol Hudson & Rebecca McMahan

mailto:ttohreunion@yahoo.com
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2025 EVENTS

ON GOING EVENTS
Boston Beanstalks Tall Club

When:  First Friday of every month 6 pm to 8 pm
Where:  Boston Newton Marriott ‘s Riverbend Lounge.  

Join fellow Talls to kick off your weekend!  This the perfect place to meet new friends and
reconnect with old friends.   

Details can be found on the BBTC Facebook Page under events.  
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2025 EVENTS
Europatreffen: May 2025

European Meeting in Duisburg/Germany from 
25th of May to 1st of June 2025

As part of the European Meeting 2025, we invite you to "experience" Duisburg and the Ruhr area on
foot, by bike, by bus and, of course, the largest inland port in the world from a ship. Get an insight with

us into past times, into the lifestyle of the upper bourgeoisie and into structural change. Enjoy the
many green sides of the "Pott".

Former slag heaps have become artificial
mountains, which today offer a view not
only of the Rhine, but also of the entire
Ruhr area with interesting works of art.

Despite the big city flair, a week together
with short distances, many joint leisure

activities with a wide variety of gastronomy
and hotels within walking distance in the

centre await you.
The daily get-together in the evening will

not be neglected either.
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Currently, we have all clubs and states covered in the United States - and all 3 clubs covered in Canada.
But this year - sitewide - we got 303 applications for all the various locations (excluding Paramount Tall

Club of Chicago)! We expect that number to GROW next year. With that being said, WE NEED YOUR HELP
NEXT YEAR! Are there any existing TCI Tall Club Members - or - TCI Members-At-Large who would be

interested in reviewing scholarship in 2025?
 

 The scholarship process is well documented. In addition, in November or December of 2024 - we will
hold scholarship process training classes for those interested.

 
 REQUIREMENTS:

1. Be an active member or member-at-large in TCI.
2. Have access to an email account.

3. Be willing to learn the 3 steps of the Scholarship Process. (For Initial Scholarship Requirements -
please feel free to go to: https://tallclubfoundation.org/scholarship/scholarship/).

4. Be able to review multiple scholarships and references between January 1st and April 1st, 2025.
5. Be able to choose a 'finalist' to submit to TCI Foundation for consideration!

6. Have FUN helping some really brilliant seniors move their education forward.

If you have any interest in helping us - or - if you have questions prior to signing up - please email us at
tcifoundationscholarships@gmail.com.

 
 This is DEFINITELY one of our FAVORITE volunteer tasks we perform in TCI. Hope you will join us in the

FUN!

As most of you know, the TCI Foundation gives out multiple ANNUAL scholarships of $1000 each to very
bright high school seniors - so that they can continue their education in a college/university.

https://tallclubfoundation.org/scholarship/scholarship/

